
 

 

 

February 2023 WCA Newsletter 
 

 

Wilmot Community Association Named Nonprofit of the Year 

 

The Wilmot Community Association (WCA) received the 
Nonprofit of the Year Award from the Lake Sunapee Region 
Chamber of Commerce at its annual meeting January 24 at 
Mount Sunapee Resort’s Goosefeathers Pub in Newbury. 
 
“The WCA is thrilled and honored to be named the 
chamber’s Nonprofit of the Year,” said Ann Davis, WCA 
president. “The WCA was founded in 1963. For 60 years, 
the organization has been bringing neighbors together in 
Wilmot. This is a wonderful way to launch our anniversary 
celebration!” 
 
Accepting the award for WCA are Shandi Elliott, left; Dana 
Bascom, treasurer; Ann Davis, president; and Rachel 
Seamans. 

  
 

 

  

https://wilmotwca.org/
https://lakesunapeeregionchamber.com/
https://lakesunapeeregionchamber.com/
https://donorbox.org/supporting-wca?default_interval=o


 

 

 

Free Winter Tree Identification Program 

Join us Saturday, February 18, 10 to 11:30 a.m. Register Now! 

 

 

 Can you identify a tree in winter? Oak? Ash? Beech? Without leaves it can be 

hard to distinguish one tree from another. Enhance your winter forest forays 
and impress your friends by learning to recognize trees through branching, 
buds and bark clues. 
 
The WCA will offer a free winter tree identification program, Saturday, 
February 18. Tim Fleury – UNH Extension forester – and Ann Davis – Wilmot 
Tree Farmer – will lead the workshop. It will start at the WCA Red Barn, 64 
Village Road, with a short talk and slide show. 
  

 

 

  

After the talk, Fleury will lead the group on a stroll to a nearby property where participants will observe 
trees in the field. 
 
Prepare for an outdoor experience and dress for winter weather and snow conditions. This program is 
sponsored by the Wilmot Community Association. Unless weather conditions are extreme, it will take 
place snow or shine. 
  
Registration is required and space is limited. You can reserve your spot through Eventbrite, by sending us 
an email, or by calling us at (603) 526-7934. 

 

 

 

Mark Your Calendar! 

Join us at the Red Barn, Sunday, March 26, 1:30 p.m. 

 

Learn about pollinator gardens with Suzanne Paul, owner of Wilmot-based Terra Niche. Paul will present a 

PowerPoint program filled with photos of beautiful native flowers and grasses. She will discuss the 

importance of incorporating plants that attract pollinators and the mini-pollinator meadow she will install in 

early summer at the WCA's Red Barn. 

 

This program is sponsored by the WCA and the Wilmot Garden Club. 

 
 

  

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/winter-tree-id-tickets-473428646827?aff=ebdssbdestsearch
https://wilmotwca.org/
https://wilmotwca.org/
https://extension.unh.edu/
https://wilmotwca.org/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/winter-tree-id-tickets-473428646827?aff=ebdssbdestsearch
mailto:WCA@WilmotWCA.org?subject=Winter%20Tree%20ID
mailto:WCA@WilmotWCA.org?subject=Winter%20Tree%20ID
http://wilmotwca.org/
http://wilmotwca.org/
http://wilmotwca.org/
http://wilmotwca.org/


 

Stay Up to Date with the WCA 

 

  

Connect With Us: 
WCA Website  

Facebook  
 

Wilmot Community Association 
PO Box 23, 64 Village Rd. 

Wilmot, NH 03287 
 

Contact Us 

(603)526-7934 

wca@wilmotwca.org 
www.wilmotwca.org 
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